
 
 

 

 

Journal Club 

  

On November 7, 2019, students of Faculty of Medicine implemented a 

discussion in the main hall of the campus, under the supervision of 

faculty staff.  

Title of the Journal Club: Triple negative breast cancer a new method 

of recurrence prediction 

  

For further details please click the link: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I-ROwjxK37g 


